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Comments: In my hometown we access granite mountain wilderness area to climb the amazing granite cliffs. We

only have a few bolted anchors or bolts period after the bolting legistlation put in place in the 80s. Being able to

replace hardware and maintain rappel stations for safe anchors at the top of a pitch and safe descents off the cliff

are paramount. Chopping bolts without exact documentation of which bolts, which anchors on which routes your

proposed legislation could lead to people getting onto a pitch and having no chance of being safe because they

had no knowledge prior. This is just plain irresponsible and wrong to restrict access to the outdoors in such a

way, while decreasing safety of those that want to explore both their limits and the limits the outdoors offers


